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From: noreply@vermont.gov <noreply@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:28 AM 
To: Scherr, David <David.Scherr@vermont.gov>; Lashua, Kimberley <Kimberley.Lashua@vermont.gov>; 
Wells, Lindsey <Lindsey.Wells@vermont.gov>; Marvel, Nellie <Nellie.Marvel@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 

Name 
Matthew Falco 
 
Please describe the records you are requesting and provide as much specificity as possible, including 
applicable date ranges. 
I would like to request copies of the construction permit/change of use permit applications for any of 
the tier 3 processors. I am having trouble finding an engineer to certify my equipment and am hoping to 
get some leads from other processors' applications. Thank you for your time. 
 
Declaration (Required) 
Yes 
 
Date Submitted 
Wed, 01/04/2023 - 00:00 

 

From: Carre, Raynald A <Raynald.A.Carre@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 3:11 PM 
To: mfalco1497 <mfalco1497@gmail.com> 
Subject: Public Records Request - 01/03/2023 

Dear Mr. Falco,  

 Re: “request copies of the construction permit/change of use permit applications for any of the tier 3 
processors.” 

The records you request are not within the scope of the Vermont Public Records Act. See 1 VSA § 317. 
The records and materials the Vermont Cannabis Control Board collects are confidential and protected 
by statute. See 7 VSA § 901(h)(1)(B). The protections under statute prohibit disclosure of security, 
employment, public safety, transportation, and trade secrets materials. Id. It is the Board’s view that the 
materials you request fall under one or more of these protections. As such, the CCB will be unable to 
satisfy your request. 

Sincerely,                                            

Raynald Carre                                    
Vermont Cannabis Control Board 

 


